
Superintendent Ernie Gonzalez ~\ 
We want to thank our Superintendent Gonzalez for stopping by 

Taft and visiting our classrooms. Some students were able to, 
!al'" 

NED Sho-w 

share the work they were doing during class. 

Thank you Superintendent Gonzalez for coming to Taft. 

The kids were super excited to have the NED 

(Never give up. Encourage others. and Do your 

best) show come to our school. Students 

learned about Yet the Yeti and with the 

power of "YET· they can do anything. Our 

presenter was able to show them how to do 

awesome tricks with a Yo-Yo. like the bicycle. 

Yo-Yos 
If any student is interested in 

buying yo-yos. they will be on sale 

during lunch and after school from 

2/29-3/8. Yo-yos range from $10-18. 

yo-yo holders $8. 6 an extra sting 

is $6 CASH ONLY. Exact change is 

appreciated. 

Our 5th 6 6th grade 

AVID leadership 

team had the 

pleasure of touring 

the use campus 6 

attending a 

basketball game! 


